
Hello, 

We hope you and your loved ones are staying safe and healthy. 

The safety and wellbeing of our patients is our top priority. We want to assure our everyone that we are 

doing the upmost to protect our patients, employees, and our community. Our clinic has been closely 

monitoring all updates and guidance regarding the coronavirus and has quickly taken the necessary 

steps to ensure everyone’s safety. Rest assured, we are following the latest guidelines from the WHO, 

CDC, and other government organizations. 

Our staff members have been trained on additional safety measures to ensure every precaution is being 

taken to protect your health. We have instilled further cleaning protocols, such as sanitizing the exam 

rooms before and after every patient, and disinfecting the handles, light switches and other commonly 

used items every hour on the hour. 

In an effort to keep our patients and staff healthy we kindly request that if you or any of your loved ones

are currently showing any symptoms of a respiratory illness such as a fever, cough, or difficulty 

breathing, or have had any of these symptoms within the past two weeks to please call our office prior 

to your appointment. 

We appreciate your cooperation in your attempt to reduce the risk of spreading the coronavirus. We will

continue to monitor and implement the CDC guidelines so that we can keep our patients and facility 

safe. 

Please do not hesitate to contact our office for any questions, concerns, or if you wish you change an 

upcoming appointment. 

For more information on how to protect yourself and your loved ones, please visit the CDC website: 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 

Thank you, 

Dr. Christopher Katcherian and Team

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

